
 

 

Funds to our school  

  

Turn in 

your box tops and for every 10 box 

tops we will reveal a new piece of the 

picture. We have collected enough 

box tops to remove 15 of the 

covers.  Keep sending the box tops in 

to discover who our mystery staff 

member is!  Download your winter 

box top form HERE.
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Hello Creekside Parents!  The Cultural Fair is an event where we celebrate our 
school diversity, while learning about our different cultural backgrounds 

and tasting flavors from around the world, a very fun and educational event! 
Join if you like singing, dancing, playing musical instruments etc. from your homeland.  You will have the chance to show the best part of yourself 

and make more friends.  And make sure you bring your own songs, music and instruments needed. 
Would you like to represent your Country in this beautiful event?  We still 

have some open Countries to be represented like Germany, Brazil, Australia, Canada, India, 
To register please email the following information to: 

analuisacampa@hotmail.com  
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Jan 12              Parent Ed Birds & Bees Class   
Jan 17              PTSA General Membership 
Jan 20              Free Family Movie Night  
Feb 7                Creekside Cultural Fair  

 

 

 
In February, our Staff Appreciation theme will be 
writing '"love letters" to our teachers and staff 
members. Encourage your children to draw a 
picture, write a poem, or a short note to express 
what their teachers and the staff at Creekside 
mean to them. Details from your Room Parents 
coming soon! 

 

 

Happy New Year 

Please join us in congratulating Jiya 

Teli, Martin Soukal and Grace Walker who 
are advancing to the next round of the 
Reflections competition representing 

Creekside! We are so proud to have 3 of our 
12 finalists advancing. A big thank you to all 

who entered and we wish them the very 
best of luck. 

 

 
CLICK HERE 
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THANK YOU to all of our amazing bakers for 
providing delicious treats for our Staff 
Appreciation Cookie Exchange in December. We 
truly appreciate your efforts and I know the staff 
does too.  
 

 

 

Family Movie Night 
Featuring Storks 

Join Us Friday, January 20th in the 
MPR 

For This FREE Family Fun Event 
Doors open at 5:30 

Movie begins at 6:00 
The whole family is invited to come 

watch a movie. 
Kids can wear pajamas and bring 

blankets and pillows. 
We will sell pizza, popcorn, candy, 

soda, and water 

 

 

CLICK HERE 
 

 

CLICK HERE 
 

A huge THANK YOUR for a wildly successful 
Winter Book Fair, and thank you to our 
amazing chair Sarah Riley and all of the 

wonderful volunteers who helped run it and 
the Creekside community for supporting 

it.  We sold over $11,000, of which we will 
get 50% in scholastic Book credits.  That is a 
ton of books for the Creekside library and 

our kids' classrooms. 
 

 

 

 

Here you can see monthly updates of the PTSA 

financials, the approved budget, and download our 

reimbursement form. 

See how the PTSA is using your generous dollars to do 

good! 

December Financial Report 

If you have any questions or want to learn more about 

the PTSA finance we invite you to come to our general 

meetings where our treasurer will do a monthly 

overview, and you can ask questions and be heard. 

Please contact our Treasurer Parul Agarwal with any 

questions or concerns. 
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